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WHEREAS, the Washington State Legislature passed House Bill 1553, an Act relating to 

certificates of restoration of opportunity, that states, “certificates of restoration of 

opportunity offer potential public and private employers or housing providers concrete 

and objective information about an individual under consideration for an opportunity. 

These certificates can facilitate the successful societal reintegration of individuals with a 

criminal history whose behavior demonstrates that they are taking responsibility for their 

past criminal conduct pursuing a positive law-abiding future.” 

 


